


 

 

 

To, 

The Vice-Chancellor/ Director/ Dean/ Head/ Principal  

 

INVITATION FOR THE 7th JAMIA NATIONAL MOOT COURT COMPETITION, 2017 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are pleased to announce that the 7th Jamia National Moot Court Competition, 2017 will be held at the 

campus of the Faculty of Law, Jamia Millia Islamia, New Delhi-110025 from 17th to 19th March, 2017. 

We invite your esteemed institution to participate in the Competition by registering a team consisting of 

three members latest by 31st of January, 2017 through an email sent to jmcc.jmi@gmail.com. The teams 

need to submit their memorials by 20th of February, 2017. Thereafter, there will be a memorial 

selection round and on the basis of its scores, top 32 teams will be selected which will finally appear for 

the National Rounds. We look forward to your presence and solicit your participation in this 

Competition. 

 

Warm regards, 

Prof. (Dr.) Nuzhat Parveen Khan 

Dean 

Faculty of Law 

Jamia Millia Islamia 
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